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	Purpose
Under No. 74 of the General Rules of Conferences, Assemblies and Meetings of the Union, the report of the Budget Control Committee, together with the observations of the Plenary Meeting shall, after consideration and approval by the Plenary Meeting, be transmitted to the Secretary-General for submission to the Council at its next ordinary session.
The report of the Budget Control Committee of the Radiocommunication Assembly (RA-23) is contained in Document RA23/PLEN/96. No observations on the report were made by the Plenary Meeting.
The report of the Budget Control Committee of the World Radiocommunication Conference (WRC-23) is contained in Document 460 (Rev. 1). No observations on the report were made by the Plenary Meeting.
Action required by the Council
This document is presented to Council for information.
Relevant link(s) with the Strategic Plan
Development and application of the ITU Administrative Regulations; Convening platforms.
Financial implications
The provisional financial implications of the WRC-23 decisions were estimated at CHF 12.5 million over the 2024-2027 timeframe.
__________________
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